
Feedback on Carbon Emission Tax Proposal 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient's Name]  

[Recipient's Title]  

[Recipient's Organization] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I am writing to provide feedback on the proposed carbon emission tax. Firstly, I would like to 

commend the initiative aimed at reducing greenhouse gas emissions and promoting sustainable 

practices. 

However, I have a few concerns regarding the implementation of the tax. Specifically, the 

potential impact on small businesses and low-income households should be carefully considered. 

It is crucial to ensure that the tax structure is equitable and does not disproportionately burden 

vulnerable populations. 

Moreover, clarity on how the revenue generated from this tax will be utilized is essential. 

Transparency in funding projects aimed at renewable energy and community support programs 

will enhance public acceptance and participation. 

In conclusion, I support the overall goal of the carbon emission tax proposal but encourage 

further discussion on mitigating its potential negative effects. Thank you for considering my 

feedback. 

Sincerely,  

[Your Name]  

[Your Title/Organization]  

[Your Contact Information] 


